
April 16th, 2024

Clerk’s Department
City of Markham
101 Town Centre Blvd.
Markham, ON L3R 9W3

Dear Clerk’s Office,

RE: Notice of Application for Changes or Additions to Existing Licensed Areas

Dear Clerk’s Office,

This is to inform the City of Markham that for the following dates and events, various Main Street Markham establishments
will be applying for Temporary Extensions of their Licensed Areas with the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario
(AGCO). Patios will be created using the sidewalks and road located directly in front of the named establishments, while
the street is closed to vehicular traffic. Fencing will be a part of each patio in accordance with the standards outlined in the
Liquor Control Board Office standards. These events will include:

1. The Markham Village Music Festival (Friday, June 14, 2024 – Saturday June 15, 2024):

a) Patio extensions for Friday, June 14, 2024 (4pm to 11pm) & Saturday, June 15, 2024 (11am to 11pm)

● Inspire Restaurant, 144 Main Street Markham N, Markham, ON
● FujiSan, 144 Main Street Markham N, Markham, ON
● Azyun Restaurant, 144 Main Street Markham N, Markham, ON
● Main Street Greek, 60 Main Street Markham N, Markham, ON
● Laz Authentic Cuisine Inc 48 Main Street Markham N
● Folco’s Restaurant, 42 Main Street N, Markham, ON
● Khau Gully , 39 Main St. Markham N

b) Patio extensions for Friday, June 14, 2024: 4pm to 2am & Saturday, June 15, 2024, 11am to 11pm:

● The Duchess of Markham, 53 Main Street Markham N, Markham, ON
● Main’s Mansion Restaurant and Bar, 144 Main Street Markham N, Markham, ON



Markham Village BIA
132 Robinson Street, Markham, ON L3P 5H5

Tel. 905-472-2462
info@mainstreetmarkham.com
www.mainstreetmarkham.com

Please receive this application and forward to all those listed in the distribution.

This serves as formal notification of the proposed application to those listed in the distribution.

A formal letter of non-objection from the City of Markham’s Clerk’s Department is required following the successful
application to Mayor and Members of Council. If you have any concerns with this application please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Heather Cook
Office Manager
Markham Village BIA
info@mainstreetmarkham.com
www.mainstreetmarkham.com


